FEB 2 | 1986

Michael C. McAnulty
Project Administrator
Atlantic Richfield Company
444 South Flower Street
Los Angeles, CA 90071

SUBJECT: "RADIOISOTOPE POWERED CARDIAC PACEMAKER PROGRAM TECHNICAL
MEMORANDUM REPORT XXX ON THE STATUS OF THE CLINICAL STUDIES OF THE
NUCLEAR PACEMAKER MODEL NU-5", JANUARY 31, 1996

Dear Mr. McAnulty:

This letter refers to your February 9, 1996 correspondence submitting the
above-1isted annual report as required by Condition 12 of License No.
SNM-1993. We have reviewed the information and have no questions at this
time.

We noted that the transmittal letter refers to "Report XXIX" instead of
"Report XXX" as listed on the cover of the report. Based on past reports, it
appears that "Report XXX" is correct. If it is not, please inform us in
writing. Also, the mailing address on the transmittal letter, 444 South
Flower Street, is different than the mailing address listed on your current
license, 515 South Flower Street. If the mailing address listed on the
license should be changed, please request in writing that the license be
amended. Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original Signed By:
John D. Kinneman

John D. Kinneman, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch 2
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

Docket No. 070-03078
License No. SNM-1993

cc:
State of California
Commonwealth of Pennsylvania
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